
 

 
 

 
New: Condor to Cape Town 

Two weekly flights to South Africa from November 
 

Frankfurt, June 28, 2012 – The German leisure carrier Condor is adding another dream 

destination, Cape Town in South Africa, to its winter 2012/13 flight program. Nonstop flights 

from Frankfurt am Main will be available from November 3, on Tuesdays and Saturdays, with 

return flights on Wednesdays and Sundays. Bookings can now be made for the Boeing 767-

300 flights. Among other new destinations being introduced into Condor's winter 2012/13 

flight plan are Rio de Janeiro in Brazil, Rangun in Myanmar, Siem Reap in Cambodia and the 

Cape Verde islands of Sal and Boa Vista. 

 

The scenery in South Africa makes it one of the loveliest and most impressive countries on 

earth. Cape Town is situated at the foot of Table Mountain, the landmark of the town. A cable 

car takes you in comfort up the more than 1,000 meters high massif, with breathtaking views 

over the town and the Atlantic. Every district of Cape Town has its own unique charm – like 

the Malay Quarter with its little pastel-colored houses, the Waterfront with its chic marina, its 

pubs and restaurants, or District Six, which is still reminiscent of the age of apartheid. Also to 

be enjoyed along the Atlantic coast are wide, sandy beaches that are ideal for bathing, 

surfing or riding on horseback, Chapman’s Peak Drive, with its unique coastal panorama, and 

of course, the legendary Cape of Good Hope. Many visitors to South Africa are also held 

spellbound by the fascinating variety of flora and fauna. 

 

"As Germany's most popular leisure carrier, we want everyone we take on vacation to get 

their money's worth. South Africa is extremely popular as a vacation destination and belongs 

in Condor's flight plan", explains Achim Lameyer, Sales Vice President at Condor. "Our other 

winter 2012/13 destinations, such as Rio de Janeiro, Rangun or Siem Reap are also highly 

fashionable destinations and go down really well with our passengers." 

 

Flights from Frankfurt to Cape Town are available starting from all-inclusive one-way prices of 

377,99 Euro in Economy Class, 577,99 Euro in Premium Economy, and 1487,99 Euro in 

Comfort Class. Condor flights can be booked online at condor.com, by phone on 

01805/767757 (0.14 euro/min. from your landline in Germany, from a mobile, max. 0.42 

euro/min.), or through your travel agent. 

 

Photographic material is available in Condor’s Social Media Newsroom at newsroom.condor.com. 
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Condor Flugdienst GmbH has been flying passengers on vacation to the loveliest destinations in the 

world since 1956. It is a wholly-owned subsidiary of Thomas Cook, one of the world’s leading tour 

operators. Each year, Condor flies more than six million passengers to about 75 destinations in 

Europe, Asia, Africa and America. The leisure airline’s fleet comprises 36 modern, eco-friendly 

aircrafts: twelve Airbus A320s, one Airbus A321, thirteen Boeing 757-300s and ten Boeing 767-300s. 

All Boeing aircrafts are serviced by Condor Technik GmbH, while the Airbus fleet is serviced by 

Condor Berlin GmbH. Both these companies are wholly-owned subsidiaries of Condor Flugdienst 

GmbH.  
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